

CHRIS CHRISTIE

Governor

KIM GUADAGNO Lt. Governor State of New Jersey
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
PO BOX 500

TRENTON, NJ 08625-0500

DAVID C. HESPE Acting Commissioner

December 10, 2014

TO:

The Honorable Chris Christie, Governor

The Honorable Lt. Governor Kim Guadagno

New Jersey State Board of Education

Assistant Commissioners, New Jersey Department of Education

**Executive County Superintendents of Schools** 

State House Press Corps

State Board Agenda Subscribers

FROM:

David C. Hespe, Acting Commissioner

Acting Secretary, State Board of Education

SUBJECT:

Special Meeting of the New Jersey State Board of Education

Please be advised that the State Board of Education is holding a special meeting on Wednesday, December 17, 2014, for the purpose of receiving the annual report from the Superintendent of the State Operated School District of Camden. No action will be taken.

The public is invited to attend this meeting, which will be held at the Burlington County Institute of Technology, Westampton Campus, 695 Woodlane Road, Westampton, NJ 08060 from 10 to 11:30 a.m. in the Theater.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the State Board Office at 609-984-6024.

This notice is made pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act (Chapter 231, P. L.1975).